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Senator Ron Wyden has been sounding the alarm on the voting machines since 

2017ish. We must return to paper ballots, legal voter ID, and one day voting. The 

voting machines are not secure, mail-in ballots should be used for active duty military 

members and specific requests - not a blanket for fraud and criminal activity taking 

precedence over he only duty of a legal citizen.  Protect the vote! Paper ballots, in 

person, legal citizen. ID. Thank you. 


